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TTUHSC to Welcome Incoming Pharmacy Students at White Coat Ceremony 
Event Will Include Returning Class of 2024 Members 

 
Incoming first-year and returning second-year students from the Texas Tech University Health Sciences 
Center (TTUHSC) Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy campus in Dallas officially will be welcomed into 
the program at the school’s annual White Coat Ceremony Aug. 7 (Saturday) at the Black Academy of Arts 
and Letters located at 650 S. Griffin St. 
 
The event will begin at 10 a.m. when the school will recognize many of the returning members of the Class 
of 2024 whose ceremony was postponed last year due to the pandemic. The ceremony for the incoming Class 
of 2025 will begin at 1 p.m.  
 
“The White Coat Ceremony is a welcoming into the profession,” Dallas Regional Dean Steven Pass, 
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community pharmacies to deliver clinical training to its third- and fourth-year students. The Dallas campus 
boasts the highest percentage of advanced experiential clerkships within the school’s overall program, which 
includes its home campus in Amarillo and additional campuses in Abilene and Lubbock. 
 
The TTUHSC School of Pharmacy initiated its two-year Dallas pharmacy program in 1999 to accommodate 
the clinical pharmacy education objectives that are central to the third and fourth years of its Pharm.D. 
program. In 2002, the school established its first permanent Dallas home on the VA North Texas Health Care 
System grounds, and six years later, expanded its program facilities to the Southwest Professional Building 
inside the Dallas Medical District. 
 
For additional enrollment information for the TTUHSC School of Pharmacy and its Dallas campuses, visit 
www.ttuhsc.edu/pharmacy/default.aspx or www.ttuhsc.edu/campus/dallas/default.aspx. 
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